May 31, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Sir;

I would like to express my sincere thanks and appreciation for your
untiring efforts and support you have demonstrated in the struggle to keep
the Naval Air Station and Corpus Christi Army Depot here in Corpus Christi.

I was here in 1959 when the O & R was closed and realize the economic
impact that it had in our area. I returned in 1963 to Corpus Christi Army
Depot and presently work at Flight Test, Hangar 44. We fuel, ground run,
and prepare aircraft for test flights. Our emphasis continues to be a first
class quality product and keeping manhour cost down to remain competitive.

Again, thank you very much for your support and may God give you
strength to pursuit those ideals that you so strongly believe in.

urs Truly,
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